
Letter from your Secretary: 
Hello all and welcome back from break! I hope everyone had a Happy Holidays and great New Years!
Congrats for making it to 2024. I look forward to starting a new year with all of you as a choir. Not a lot is
happening this January, so hopefully that will be able to ease you into the 2nd Semester. For any updates,
please check our website www.bellairechoir.org, and see you next month! - Ryan F.

Important Announcements

Cantamus and Belle Voci
Ensemble rehearsal on the 18th

There is no school on Monday, the
15th for MLK Day

Booster Club Meeting on the 18th

Birthdays!
Iyanna M. 1/17                         Cece A. 1/26

Yaretzi G. 1/19                         Ronan C. 1/31

Nicolas O. 1/25

Samantha F. 1/26

instagram: @bellairehschoir 
twitter: @BellaireHSChoir
tiktok: @bellairehschoir
choir website: www.bellairechoir.org
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